
From: registrar
To:
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:40:01 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Eva Webb

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I totally disapprove of an environmentally destruction pipeline, even though it's not in my area.
Please invest in environmentally progressive energy sources. Get your head out of the rut and think long term future
sustainability.
No fracking way.!

-- Attachment --




